
 

 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

Keller Park Church (KPC), a vibrant, welcoming congregation in the Keller Park neighborhood of 
South Bend, Indiana, is prayerfully seeking a part-time Pastor to join us in our mission. We are a 
member of the Central District Conference of Mennonite Church USA, rooted in the Anabaptist 
tradition, and committed to following Jesus together as we embody peace, justice, and 
reconciliation in our community and beyond. 

The Pastor will play a vital role in leading worship and preaching (24–28 Sundays per year), 
nurturing faith formation for children, youth, and adults, offering congregational care, and 
helping us live out our mission in relationship with our neighbors. In collaboration with staff, 
volunteers, and church leadership, this person will help strengthen our ministries, develop gifts 
within the congregation, and foster broader connections within the Mennonite community. 

We are looking for someone with a deep commitment to Anabaptist faith and practice, a passion 
for biblical teaching, and a heart for diverse urban ministry. The successful candidate will be 
able to minister across lines of age, ability, socioeconomic background, gender identity, sexual 
orientation, and ethnicity. Experience in church ministry or formal theological education is 
preferred, but a commitment to KPC’s vision and values is essential. 

This is a .4–.6 FTE position (with the potential to increase to .75 FTE, depending on financial 
capacity). Salary and benefits are aligned with Mennonite Church USA guidelines and 
commensurate with education and experience. 

If you or someone you know may be called to this role, we invite inquiries and applications (MLI 
and cover letter) to Doug Luginbill, CDC Conference Minister, at doug@mcusacdc.org. 
Candidate information will be shared with the KPC Search Committee. Review of applications 
begins immediately and will continue until the position is filled. 

We invite your prayers as we discern together who God is calling to shepherd Keller Park 
Church in this season. 

In Christ’s peace, 
Keller Park Church Search Committee 

 

 


